Hillcrest Happenings
PEN Update October 16th  
Clothing Drive 
The clothing drive will take place next Thurs Oct. 22 until Tues October 27th.  Clothing donations are to be freshly washed and in very good condition so the recipient of this gift can wear it proudly.  We are accepting coats, jackets, fleeces, snow pants, scarves and toques, and cleaned winter proof boots for children and adults.  Please label donation bags so that any dirty or unusable items may be returned.
Clothing can be brought to the area outside the main office between 8:45-9:00.  The items of clothing will be transported to a TDSB school to support students and families in that school.  Thank you for your support.

BAND INSTRUMENTS

The school is in need of gently used, in proper working condition, instruments.  If you have any instruments such as a flute, trumpet, clarinet that you can donate to the school, please contact Mr. Roblin.

Grade 4,5,6 Competitive Choir will practise on Monday at Lunch in Room 114

SPORTS UPDATE			GO TIGERS!!!
Cross Country
Congratulations to all our athletes that competed in the South Region Conference Finals.  We had some excellent results and quite a few students advancing to the City Finals next Thursday.  Way to go!!!
Slo-Pitch 
Congratulations Boys Slo-Pitch Team who will be participating in the Quarter Finals match on Monday.

Touch Football
Congratulations to our grade 6 Touch Football who have qualified for the Quarter Finals.
The grade 5 Team will have their tournament on Tuesday, October 20th. We wish them good luck.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Basketball and Volleyball are coming soon…stay tuned for try out information…
